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Minutes of the Meeting held on Monday 3rd September 2018 at 2.30pm  
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5. 2017/18 Year End Update  
 

The Committee received a report 
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beginning of the calendar year staff had been given a consistent message 
about the challenges of the demographic and the capping of the tuition fee.     
Staff had then been advised of the potential budget shortfall and discussion 
with staff groups had taken place before the summer.   The position was still 
fluid at the moment and he felt it important to give an accurate picture and 
this would be available from the middle to the end of October.  As the 
sustainability plan became finalised he would roll this out on a phased basis, 
communicating with staff both in writing and in presentations.  University 




